
   

 

         Byrne Creek  
    Community School 

    STUDENT BULLETIN 

The week of January 11-15 

 
 
PEER TUTORS 
Please go to Teams-Under 'Posts', you will find a link to your end-of-term evaluation. Please 
take the time necessary to thoughtfully complete your evaluation and submit before January 
22nd.  
 
GRADE 10-12’s 
The January Literacy and Numeracy Assessment session list is now posted outside the main 
office front window. All grade 10-12’s please check the list for your name and remember the 
date and time of your assessment. This is a graduation requirement.  
 
GRADS 
SFU’s Faculty of Applied Sciences invites you to join them for a series of webinar sessions 
throughout the month of January!  
The webinars will be taking place on the following dates and times:  
January 13th - 4:30 - 5:30 pm – General Applied Sciences presentation 
January 19th - 4:30 - 5:30 pm – Sustainable Energy Engineering presentation  
January 20th - 4:30 - 5:30 pm – Software Systems presentation  
January 21st - 4:30 - 5:30 pm – Mechatronic Systems Engineering presentation  
January 27th - 4:30 - 5:30 pm – General Applied Sciences presentation  
If you are interested in attending one of these sessions, please RSVP and the following 
link    : https://www.sfu.ca/fas/prospective-students/events.html   

 
GRAD ARTONA PHOTOS 
Grads please sign up now for your grad photos. All the information you need is on our 
website. The mobile studio will be on site starting January 17, 2021. SIGN UP NOW!! 
 
CAUCUS SIGN UP 
Anyone needing to sign up for Thursdays caucus please come by the office and we will 
give you a time slot.  
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